
 

GRADUATION 2020 
Dear Parents/ Guardians: 

St. Dominic Graduation Committee would like to welcome you to this school year.  We 
welcome suggestions regarding the graduation ceremonies from both students and parents, and 
look forward to your continued support. Grad coordinators…..Mr Hughes/Mrs Mackenzie/Peter 
 
Graduation student meetings will occur every 2nd and last Wednesday of every month over 
lunch. 
 
* Graduates must be passing all required courses (50%)   in order to participate in our 
Graduation ceremonies​. Several Grad checks will be done throughout the year, with the final 
check completed near June 17​th​/2020.  We encourage parents to stay involved in their child’s 
marks and courses so that they can graduate as planned. 
 

General Graduation Information 
 

● Grad Date:  June ​ ​26, 5:00pm at the Lou Soppit Community Centre  
● Grad setup and rehearsal: June 25, 9:00am (Parent help please) 
● Grad Mass: In the month of June. 
● Grad Retreat   May 13th and14th at Camp Kasota (Sylvan Lake) 
● Grad Fee: $ 100.00  due Dec. 1 st ​  ​cheque payable to St.Dominic 
● Grad photos: December (December 16th And 17th on campus) 
● Grad Rings   Thursday September 19th at lunch 
● Grad Invitations:   approximately 8 invitations each.  
● Parent Grad decoration committee required. (sign up)  

 
Information update 

 
St. Dominic’s Grad Cost: 
Diploma Covers 500 
Decorations 700 
Diploma Certificates 200 
Community Center Rental 600 
Caps/Tassels 400 
Roses 200 
Rentals 400 
Grad invitation                         200 
Grad supper 500 
Service project                         300 

------------ 
Total: $ 4000 
 

 



 

This year, at this time we have 40 Graduates.     $ 4000 / 40= $ 100 each 
 
If you have any concerns/ questions please feel free to contact me here at school (845-5313). 
 
Sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs. MacKenzie Mr. Hughes  

 
GRADUATION PARENT FORM 

 
Please read the following carefully and complete the form below. Forms 
are to be returned to the office by the end of September​. 
 
* Graduates must be passing all required courses  in order to 
participate in our Graduation ceremony​. Several grad checks will be done 
throughout the year, with the final check to take place  June 17, 2020. 
 

 
 

Please fill out the below and return this form to the Graduation committee in order for us 
to have updated records.  
 
My __________________________ has provided me/us with St. Dominic’s General 
.              (son / daughter) 
 
information newsletter and I/ we __________________________ will cooperatively  
                                                              (parent / guardian)  
 
work together to have a successful graduation.  
 
_______________________________ 
      (Parent/Guardian Signature) 
 
If you have any concerns/ questions please feel free to contact me here at school (845-5313). 
 
Sincerely  
 
Mr. Hughes  
 

 


